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HEDNO: Abhorrent attack against employees 
 

 
HEDNO would like to express its deepest regret but also its indignation about 

the brutal attack against two of its employees by a consumer on Friday, 10 
August 2018, in Herakleio, Crete. 

 

HEDNO Management believes that it is imperative the guilty parties to be 
exemplary punished and is committed that all necessary measures shall be 

taken, exhausting all margins of severity provided by the Law.  
 

Tolerance to any kind of harassment, bullying and, moreover, violence 
phenomena is zero and the Company's Management is determined to protect 

its employees from the antisocial behaviours of some consumers. 
 

We also express our heartfelt support and solidarity to the unfortunate 
employees and their families.  

  
 

 
Athens, 10 August 2018             Press Office 

 

 
 
 


